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Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 3:14 PM
To: tony@excaliburmineral.com
Subject: New 2014 Excalibur Mineral List
Attachments: 21401.pdf

Greetings All, 
  
Our first list for 2014 is in the attached PDF, and we are delighted to present no fewer than eight (8) new species (!!) 
never available before, a number of one-of-kind oldies, some type-locality minerals, and even a few attractive finds from 
our recent move to Virginia. As always, specimens are offered on first-come, first-served basis, and all material is FOB 
our warehouse. Note that postage rates are going up again, and our minimum shipping/handling costs for mail order 
shipments will rise at the end of January. 
  
Looking forward to hearing from you, and Happy New Year! 
  
Tony Nikischer 
Excalibur Mineral Corporation 
1885 Seminole Trail - Ste 202 
Charlottesville, VA 22901-1160 
Tel: 434-964-0875 
Fax:434-964-1549 
  
Celebrating our 41st Year! 


